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Dear Executive Directors, Directors and Governors, 
Please see the below briefing on the update to the link to access the HMPPS Operational Guidance Platform (Prisons Exceptional Regime and Service Delivery). Please could I ask that you cascade the information to establishments within your remit. 
The Prison’s Exceptional Regime and Service Delivery Page is used to host the COVID-19 Operational Guidance for Prisons. Unfortunately we find ourselves in the position where we have had to update the link to access the platform. The platform is now accessible via: https://hmppsintranet.org.uk/ersd-guidance/. All previous links to the platform and specific pages will be void.  A process of updating links in associated documents will be undertaken, but until this time, colleagues should access the platform through the provided link, or the HMPPS Intranet page. 
Please be aware that the link is not to be shared externally. Colleagues wishing to share content hosted on the platform externally are asked to download and redact the content appropriately, and to be aware of any security classifications before doing so. All content hosted on the platform is to be treated as OFFICIAL. 
Please direct any queries on this matter to COVID19.Regimes&OpsGuidance@justice.gov.uk. 

